
PUPIL 
POST 

31st week in Ordinary Time 
5th November 2023



Our Harvest donations made it to the Feed 
Up Warm Up container in Stevenage! 
Thank you again for your generosity. 

Their team said: 
“ Thank you to everyone in the St Vincent de Paul 
community that donated to our Harvest appeal 

2023. The donations were received by Shane and 
staff at FEEDUPWARMUP on Monday of half-term.”



Year 6 discussed 
calculation 

strategies and 
decided on the 
most efficient 

method.



Children in year 5 have enjoyed looking for the Alps in our Geography lesson.



RECEPTION HAVE ENJOYED LOTS OF 
LOVELY LEARNING THIS WEEK. 

They are particularly enjoying taking on the 
role of the teacher in our new school role 

play area.



They are working 
very hard to sound 

out, blend and 
write cvc words

We are all very 
proud of how well 

they are doing.



We have lots of budding teachers 
in our midst.



The children were very excited to 
explore the changes to their outdoor 

and indoor learning environments this 
week. A lovely autumn theme as we 

begin our Kapow design and technology 
topic all about Pumpkin Soup!



Ready to bring the 
school community 

together. 
Thank you 

Parliament Team.





Year 1 have been 
busy practising 
their ball and 

control skills in 
the hall.



In Maths Year 1 recorded maths problems pictorally, in 
number sentences and in part, part, whole diagrams



We have been 
creating firework 
art using printing 

and splatter 
technique!



Year 6 explored how light helps us to see objects and that 
it travels in straight lines.



Year 4 has been concluding our Autumn Art 
topic , by creating print blocks from our 

previous design 'cutting with scissors'. The 
pupils really enjoyed making a collaborative 

print with their table partners.



This week Year One have 
enjoyed starting our 
new text, with some 

super sentences. 
How lovely to see these 

girls checking out the 
English wall the next 

day!



Friday 
treat in 

breakfast 
club –

hot 
chocolate!



Lots of fun 
for Reception

in their PE lesson
on Friday!



This week in the Nursery we have 
been thinking about celebrations 
and keeping ourselves safe when 

celebrating with fireworks. 



Watch 
and listen 

here 
https://twitter.

com/i/status/17
204080081553

90283

https://twitter.com/i/status/1720408008155390283
https://twitter.com/i/status/1720408008155390283
https://twitter.com/i/status/1720408008155390283


Useful tips from the National Autistic Society for bonfire night which can be distressing for some autistic people who find fireworks 
overwhelming. Follow the link for a list of tips on how to help you enjoy your evening, while staying safe: http://bit.ly/3wh82t9

https://t.co/XsbMJjz5xl


Well done to year 6 who 

raised £427.83 
with their cake sale a 

few weeks ago! 
Thank you to everyone 
who supported the sale 

The money raised is 
going towards their 

Leavers’ party.



The children have created some 
lovely Christmas designs which can 

be turned into Christmas cards, 
magnets etc. These can be accessed 
through the My Childs Art website 
and any orders placed in the next 2 

weeks will receive 10% off when 
using the discount code below



Please read and reflect together 
upon this week’s gospel. 

The theme is:
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